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Karen Hildebrant Promoted to Bath Township 
Superintendent, Tayler Reeves Hired for 
Communications Coordinator Position

Karen Hildebrant has been promoted to 
Bath Charter Township Superintendent, 
after serving in Administrative Services 
and Communications roles since early 
2012. Hildebrant started her new 
position on October 7. 

Tayler Reeves started her new position 
as the Communications Coordinator on 
November 12. Reeves graduated from 
Michigan State University in the spring 
of 2018 and started her career working 
in Communications for the Michigan 
House of Representatives for over a year. 

Assistant Fire Chief Ben Zeeb Honored for Role 
in Saving Bath Township Resident’s Life

Assistant Fire Chief Ben Zeeb 
(third from right) was honored 
on November 14 in Meridian 
Township for his role in saving 
the life of Bath Township resident 
Brian Stoddard (middle). Brian’s 
wife, Debbie, along with his
daughter, Emily, and mother were also present to share 
their appreciation. Fire Chief Dave Snider (far right) was 
also in attendance in support of Zeeb’s hard work. We are 
so proud of Ben and thrilled beyond belief that this story 
had a happy ending for the Stoddard family.
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Dispose of Unwanted Medications on March 7, 2020 from 10 a.m. - 2 p.m.

We’re working with the Bath Township Police and Clinton County Waste Management to 
host a Medication Disposal Event ensuring that unwanted pharmaceuticals are disposed of 

properly. The event will take place Saturday, March 7, from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. at the Bath 
Township Senior Center (14480 Webster Road in Bath). Be sure to black out personal 

information but leave the drug name visible on the pharmacy label.

Please do not bring needles, epi-pens, inhalers, aerosols, or patches - these items can be 
handled at the County’s Clean Community & Free For Fall Events. Visit https://www.clin-

ton-county.org/196/Waste-Management for more services, events, and information.
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